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2018 Instructor feedback on provider courses
 
As you may be aware, APLS is planning to introduce instructor feedback as a way of supporting our instructors to continue developing their expertise as an educator and APLS instructor. Members have shown great interest in receiving feedback from other instructors but to achieve this we need instructors willing to undertake this role. In our GIC instructor group, we recognise a group of instructors who have made a significant contribution to supporting new instructors and are an obvious choice to help support this program. 
 
To make this initiative possible courses will be allocated an extra member of faculty to fill this role. This instructor will not be allocated a teaching load so that they can concentrate on instructor development and the provision of feedback.  As a result, when selecting courses in addition to ‘instructor’, GIC instructors will also have the option to select ‘instructor development’ and this will count as one of your two courses/year.
 
The ‘instructor attributes’ will form the basis for the review and feedback provided and will serve as a platform for discussion about ways in which the instructor might develop their teaching capacity. An information pack containing resources and information about this program is currently being drafted by members of the instructor development committee with considerable help from Jane Stanford and this will be available to all GIC instructors before this program starts next year.  The instructor development committee has identified a number of courses for the last part of 2017 where the faculty will trial instructor feedback. The results of the trial will help the IDC to refine the program before launching it to everyone next year. However, we would welcome comments and suggestions from GIC instructors and Directors which can be sent to the IDC via the office by emailing Jane.stanford@apls.org.au
 
We hope that you will interested in sharing your enthusiasm and expertise for instructor development with all our instructors and that you’ll nominate for the instructor development role, which is named as ‘course coach’, on a course next year. To access the calendar and nominate yourself for this role in 2018 click on the link www.apls.org.au

Di Crellin on behalf of the IDC
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